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Information and Calendar of events 
See enclosed calendar 

 

 

 

       Deacon On Call Week of (September 2-8) 

                     Sam Eddleman         (336) 972-4040                                                                   

      Ministry Assignments for Sunday, September 9, 2018  
      Greeter:   Carol Nixon 
      Children’s Church:  Cathy Shaffner 
      Worship Nursery:   Lisa Baity & Barbara Hutchens 
      Ushers:  Kenis Carter, Bill Long,  
                    Joe Ramirez, William Trivette, Kelly Wooten 

 

      Deacon On Call Week of (September 9-15)      
                   Thurman Smith         (336) 961-6674 
 

      Ministry Assignments for Sunday, September 16, 2018 
      Greeter:  Ramona Trivette 
      Children’s Church:  Lisa Baity 
      Worship Nursery:  Sarah Mackie & Ruby Cranford 
      Ushers:  Kenis Carter, Bill Long  

    Joe Ramirez, William Trivette, Kelly Wooten  

 
 

Popular columnist Sharon Randall comes to Centenary 
United Methodist Church, located at 646 W. 5th Street in 
Winston-Salem, on Thursday, September 13 at 7pm. The 
program, "An Evening on the Front Porch," will be in the 
Sanctuary as Sharon speaks and offers a time of questions 
and answers. 
Sharon is an award-winning syndicated columnist whose 
work has been distributed to more than 400 newspaers and 
an estimated 6 million eaders nationwide. She wirtes a 
personal cloumn about “everyday people and ordinary 
things.”  
Born and raised in the Blue Ridge Mountains of North and 
South Carolina, Randall lived for 35 years in Califonia where 
she raised three children and was a self-described “full-time 
homemaker, Sunday School teacher, Little League scorer, 
and PTA volunteer.” 
For tickets, contact Ramona Trivette by September 5th. The 
bus will leave Forbush Baptist at 4:30 on 9-13-18 with a stop 
at Dairi-O’s for supper. Tickets are $25. 

 

Our goal this year is for 75 shoeboxes!  Bring your 

packed boxes to the church by Nov 7. Or monetary 

donations are being accepted and we will shop and 

pack your box at our packing party on November 9.   
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Church Information 

336-961-6657 
 Office hours:  Monday – Thursday 8:30 – 2:30 

Church Email:  fbc@yadtel.net 
Staff 

Pastor: Justin Crouse              
Chairman of Deacons:   

 Administrative Assistant:  Judi Phillips 
Music Director:  Maclyn Powell 

 

Popular Items in OCC Shoeboxes 

BRUSH  CARDS   CLOTHES  

COMB   DUCT TAPE  GLOVES  

HAT   HEADBANDS           INFLATABLE BALL 

JUMP ROPE  MATCHBOX CARS PUZZLES 

SEWING KIT  STUFFED ANIMALS TOOLS 

TOOTHBRUSH  TWINE   YO-YO 
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